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Sandalwood Assembly 
 
Dear Families, 

 

On Friday the 21st of October, Sandalwood will be hosting the Boulder Primary School assembly. 

It is an afternoon assembly, starting at 2:00pm. 

 

We will be acting out a short skit and singing one short item. Some students have speaking parts 

and if they do, their parts will be attached.   

 

To help the look of the performance, we are asking students to wear colourful clothing. 

 

Beforehand, we are inviting families to come in to our classroom to look at the fantastic work we 

have created, and find out more what we are learning about this term. Our door will open at 

12:45pm, and then you are welcome to have a picnic lunch with your child at 1:00pm. 

 

We are looking forward to it, and we hope you can attend! 

 

Thank you, 

 

Sarah Simpson 

Sandalwood Teacher 

12/10/2022 

 
 
 


